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“Love one another as I have loved you” John 13:34 (Our school Mission) 

 
 

 
 

To all of the children at St Alban’s 
 
All of the teachers and people who work with you at school are writing this letter to 
You because there are a few very important things we think you should know. 

 
We are incredibly proud of you. 

 
This last year has been exceptionally difficult. You have all shown incredible Resilience and 
Adaptability. You have all put the needs of others before your own. 
You have made so many sacrifices and met the challenges you have faced with Strength and 
determination. 
 
There is much you’ve been told that you’ve lost, including many weeks of not being 
in school, but remember there is also much that you will have gained. You will emerge from this 
time stronger. This last year may be one of the greatest challenges 
you have faced so far, and it will not be the last, but through it you will have learned 
how to face difficult times. 
 

We are here for you 
 

We know some of you will be worried about what the future holds and about coming 
back into school . We want you all to know we are here for you. We know you will need a chance 
to catch up with your friends. We know you will need time and space to play and be active. We 
will be here to encourage you, support you, challenge and help you every step of the way. Don’t 
be afraid, we are in this together. We are here for you.  
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for you. 

 

You are our  future 
 

Remember each and every one of you is special and a wonderful little individual, each of you 

different with your own skills and talents. We are here to help you grow and to reach for the 

stars. We are so lucky to be able to help you achieve and be the best you that is possible. 

 
 

We cannot imagine what you will achieve. But we are so excited to be a part of it. We 

are looking forward to seeing you on Monday. Whatever happens next, it will just be 

another step in your journey. We will face it together. 

 

 

From Mr. McDonald and all the staff at St. Alban’s 
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